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OUR LORD JESUS CHRIST, KING OF THE UNIVERSE


	Masses and Intentions 


Sun 24th     11 30    John & Joan
                 O’Shea & Fr Paddy Reidy
                                (Knightstown)
                        -------Knightstown


Tue 26th    9 30     Patrick O’Connell
                              (Corobeg)
                      ------- Knightstown


Fri  29th   6 pm     Mary (Minnie)
            O’Connell & the O’Connor
                             Family (Cooil)
                  -------- Chapeltown


Sun 1st     11 30    Tim Murphy
                             (Ballyhearney)
                   -------Chapeltown


Adoration of the Most Blessed Sacrament on Friday evening from 5 30 pm – 6pm followed by Mass at 6pm.  

	
Remembering our Dead
Recent Deaths
Monica O’Brien, Boulerdagh, Kells & Glenbeigh.
Seán Scanlon, Ballinskelligs.
Nora Doherty, Beaufort.
Gerald ‘Seá Rua’Fitzgerald, Waterville.
Paddy Kavanagh, Cobh.




Anniversaries
John & Joan O’Shea, Fr Paddy Reidy,
Patrick O’Connell, Mary (Minnie) O’Connell & the O’Connor family.


Priests of the Iveragh Pastoral Area

Fr Larry Kelly            087 2324171
Fr Seán Jones              0872032455
Fr Patsy Lynch           087 0564348


	Parish Notices. 
Offertory Collection: amounted to €440.  Thanks to all. 
Counters:  Sun 24th: Paudie Lynch & Gearóid King: Sun Dec 1st: John P Murphy & Eileen Healy.
Live Streaming available on church ervices.tv/valentiaknightstown/chapeltown.
Parish Office: 10am-2pm Monday-Friday: 066 9472210. 
Safeguarding Children. Contact No: 087 6362780: Reader: Sun 24th: Family member.
Coach to Knock Shrine Night Vigil for Sunday Dec 8th:  Coach departing Killorglin Church at 3 30 pm on Saturday Dec 7th: €40 per person: Contact O’Shea Coaches 066 7180123.
Mass bookings for 2025 being taken. Please note: Masses may need to be shared as the demand for anniversaries has increased. Thank you for your understanding and patience.
Munster Dioceses “Seeds of Hope” Conference. An initiative of the dioceses of Kerry, Limerick, Killaloe, Cashel and Emily. Learn how your local parish can respond to the ecological crisis. This biodiversity conference will take place on Saturday 25th Jan 2025 in Springfort Hotel, Mallow. Further details from your parish office, and www.dioceseofkerry.ie 
Acknowledgement: €2,000 sent to the sacred heart Missionaries for 200 individual Masses.
Thank you for supporting the Missions it is always acknowledged and very much appreciated.
South Kerry Family Resource Centre: AGM on Thurs Nov 28th at 7 pm in the College Arms. If you would like to volunteer on the Board of management, please attend on the night.

Tens of thousands of children have lost their lives because of war this year, many of them in the Holy Land where the tragedy continues. This November as we remember our deceased loved ones and all who have died, Pope Francis has asked Catholics to pray especially for parents who mourn the loss of a child. Our prayers for the dead remain the great lifeline between those of us who are alive and those who are now gone home to God. When the dying St Monica said to her son Augustine, ‘All I ask is that you remember me at the altar of God’ it was a recognition that prayer remains an unbreakable bond, between the living and the dead. It ensures that as long as we remain live, they too live as part of us. Paul C –Lea.

Please Note: At a Diocesan meeting during the week Michelle O’Riordan Data Protection Officer for the diocese advised parishes with live streaming in their churches that from now on it should only be active during live services eg (Mass, Rosary).





IN COMMUNION WITH CHRIST AND WITH ONE ANOTHER
